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I am opposed to HB 3076 and request you not support this bill. There is no need for 

additional state licensing requirements for firearms dealers. The proposed study will 

be additional waste of taxpayer money by the Department of Justice that has proven 

it opposes guns and the Second Amendment rights of we the people. 

 

Firearms dealers in the State of Oregon are already heavily regulated by the Federal 

Government and they are required to have a Federal Firearms License. In addition 

they have local business licenses to purchase as additional costs. Adding another 

licensing process will not provide any benefit except one more regulation and 

expense against these business owners that is a tremendous burden on small 

business in Oregon. 

 

There is no need to study a scheme to burden small business gun dealers in the 

State of Oregon. Do not pass HB 3076 out of committee. 


